
 

Consent for Fentanyl Poisoning Awareness  

 

HB 3908 (88th Texas Legislature, Regular Session, 2023), known as Tucker’s Law,  
TEC, §38.040, requires each school district and open-enrollment charter school to annually provide to students in 
grades 6–12 research-based instruction on fentanyl abuse prevention and drug poisoning awareness to educate 
students about the dangers posed by the drug fentanyl and the risks of fentanyl poisoning, including overdose. 
Fentanyl Poisoning Awareness may include age-appropriate instruction, including instruction on the prevention of 
the abuse of and addiction to fentanyl, as determined by each school district.  
 
The District is providing parents the opportunity to OPT OUT their student of the Fentanyl Poisoning Awareness 
lessons. 
 
These lessons aim to inform students of the dangers of opioids, including addiction to and abuse of synthetic 
opioids such as fentanyl (Texas Education Code (TEC) §28.004(c)). All  lessons and materials for these topics are 
available for viewing by any parent or guardian and are maintained in the counseling office on each campus.   
 
 
 
Fentanyl Poisoning Awareness Consent Decision  
 
 
____ I DO NOT consent for my student to participate in Fentanyl Poisoning Awareness 
 
 
 
_________________________________________ ___________________  
Student Name ​ ​ ​ ​ ​      Student ID  
 
 
__________________________________________  
Parent Name  
 
 
__________________________________________ ____________________  
Parent Signature ​ ​ ​ ​        Date 
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